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MEMORANDUM
TO : All Bureau Directors
All Head of Attached Agencies
FROM : The Undersecretary
- Policy, Planning and International Affairs
SUBJECT NAME CHANGE OF REPUBLIC OF TURKEY TO

REPUBLIC OF TURKIYE

DATE o JUL 05 2022

May we respectfully refer the herein letter dated 15 June 2022 from the Acting
Head of DFA Office of European Affairs, Rosario P. Lemque informing that the
Republic of Turkey has officially changed its name to Republic of Turkiye hence, they
are requesting to use the country’s new name in all our communications.

For information and appropriate action.

ATTY.J R. LEONES
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